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Pawnee City SENCA site facing uncertain future 
Pawnee County Commissioners received an update on the Pawnee City,
Southeast Nebraska Community Action program from Vicki McNealy.

McNealy reported noted in 2017-18 SENCA lost $1,500 and in 2018-19 the loss
was in excess of $10-thousand with their services.  

She said SENCA will be presenting to the advisory board that there will have to
be utilization of the site or SENCA will have to close the site.  

The latest fiscal year report shows an increase in use of the transit program for
Fiscal Year 2018-19, but  noted there was a 45 percent decrease in meals served
from the previous year.  

SENCA is also asking if there would be room in the Pawnee County Courthouse
to house the transit person and outreach person for four hours per day if the sit
would have to close.  

There was no action by Commissioners. 
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